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27th February 2024 

 

Dear Examining Authority, 

 

Having been made aware of the Aerial Flyover Footage (EN010133 REP4-104), showing an indication 

of the combined effect of 4 NSIP solar projects within our region, I am writing to express the two key 

points on behalf of Fillingham Parish Meeting: 

• Firstly, words cannot properly express the emotion of having watched what this video 

represents, but it is shocking and upsetting to say the least. It is impossible to consider how 

development at this scale will do anything other than utterly transform the character and 

decimate the appeal of this region. 

 

• Secondly, it is a clear failure of the consultation that this information has not been 

adequately presented to the public before now, which is already after the Gate Burton 

examination has concluded, and in the very late stages of the Cottam and West Burton 

examinations. How can it be that such information was not made widely and promptly 

available to the public? 

 

Yours sincerely. 

 

Margaret O’Grady, 

Chair, Fillingham Parish Meeting. 
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